
4th. Street Safety Improvements

COMMUNITY PLANNING MONTH - OCTOBER 2024

•	The 4th Street (SR 687) safety 
project in downtown St. Petersburg 
installed bulb-outs, high emphasis 
crosswalks, and improved sidewalks 
and pedestrian signals to enhance 
pedestrian safety.

•	The project was initiated by the City of 
St. Petersburg and Forward Pinellas, 
prioritizing pedestrian safety and 
user experience along this urbanized 
roadway.

•	This community-driven safety project 
aligns with the Florida Transportation 
Plan’s goals by improving safety and 
enhancing the community.

•	Visit the project website for more 
information.

District 7 - 4th Street (SR 687) Safety Project

https://www.fdottampabay.com/project/764/437807-2-52-01

